Frilling, Tara

From: Christopher Singleton <ca.singleton@sbcglobal.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 9:03 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

It is completely irresponsible for you, elected representatives for the people of Connecticut, to continue spending our
money without limits.

Control your spending like the average citizen must do.

Every year my expenses continue to rise without additional funds coming in. | have to live within a tight budget.

You need to also!

You do not have a blank check-

Be responsible!

Chris Singleton

Christopher Singleton <ca.singleton@sbcglobal.net>
125 Buff Cap Road
Tolland




